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June 13, 2017 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Myke Clark 
Chief Marketing Officer 
Solar Alliance Energy Incorporated 
Suite 210 – 128 West Hastings Street 
Vancouver BC  V6B 1G8 
MClark@solaralliance.com  
 
Dear Mr. Clark: 
 
Thank you for your letter of June 5, 2017, responding to the Environmental Assessment 
Office’s (EAO) letter of March 2, 2016 in which the EAO asked whether Solar Alliance 
Energy Incorporated (Solar) intends to proceed with the Environmental Assessment 
(EA) of the Wildmare Wind Energy Project (Wildmare). I appreciate your update and 
understand that Solar wishes to withdraw Wildmare from the EA process. 
 
If you later decide to pursue Wildmare again, you will be required to start the process 
over with the submission of a new Project Description and associated fees. In that case, 
the EAO will work with you to determine what work, already completed under the 
withdrawn EA, is still relevant and could be carried over to the new EA. 
 
The EAO will post this letter and update Wildmare’s status at www.eao.gov.bc.ca. If you 
have any questions or require further information, please contact me by telephone at 
250 387-6758 or by email at Heather.Noble@gov.bc.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Heather Noble 
Project Assessment Manager 
 
cc:  Monica Perry, Executive Project Director, Environmental Assessment Office 
 Monica.Perry@gov.bc.ca 
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